
DELAC ELECTIONS

 2024-2026 School Year

During the May 3rd meeting, representatives from each 
school will have the opportunity to nominate and vote for 
the new DELAC Board Officers for the 2024-2026 School 

years.In order to be considered for a
Board Officer position, you must

have attended at least 5
meetings during the 2023/2024

school year

Elected Board Officers must
be a parent or guardian of a

current SBCUSD EL or
reclassified student

Voting will be
held virtually
and in person

Current positions
include President,

Vice President,
Secretary, and  

Parliamentarian


